


The Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control Board is providing Public Notice of Intent to Adopt a Negative Declaration (ND) and General Waste Discharge Requirements (WDRs) to regulate the discharges from dairies and other confined cattle facilities. An Initial Study has been prepared for public comment. The public comment period begins January 23, 2023 and ends at 5 p.m. on February 24, 2023. Comments can be submitted Lahontan Water Board, Attention Ghasem Pour-ghasemi, 15095 Amargosa Road, Suite 210, Building 2, Victorville, CA 92394 or via email at RB6-Lahontan@waterboards.ca.gov.
Please visit the Lahontan Water Board website to view the documents electronically: https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/ lahontan/public_notices/.
The Lahontan Water Board will consider adoption of the ND and WDRs during a public meeting held on April 26-27, 2023. For details regarding the public meeting please visit the Lahontan Water Board webpage at: https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/lahontan/board_info/agenda/2023_schedule.html



